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Monday, March 16, 2020 

Good afternoon Cass 63 Families, 

We know that this is a unique and challenging time and we understand the burden it may be placing on 
families. With this in mind, Cass School District 63, in partnership with ARAMARK Food Service, will be 
providing breakfast and lunch Monday through Friday at no cost to any students who would like one. 

Breakfast will be a box of cereal. This is the same cereal available to all students each morning during 
the school year. Lunches will be bag lunches and will consist of a sandwich, a drink, a fruit and a 
vegetable. 

Each morning, District Bus Drivers will be running routes between 7:30 a.m. and 8:30 a.m. to drop off 
lunches and cereal to any students interested. We cannot, at this time, give exact times for when a bus 
will be in your area. After the first several days we will have a better understanding of the logistics of 
this service. 

If you are interested in taking advantage of this service, simply wait at the nearest bus stop or keep your 
eye out for the Cass School District 63 bus during this time period. If bus delivery does not work for your 
family, lunches will also be available for pick up between 11:30 a.m. and 1:30 p.m. each day 
at Cass Junior High School. 

Please look for another communication regarding the District’s overall plan during the school closure 
period in this week’s NoteTotes on Wednesday, March 18 at 2:30 p.m. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent, Gayle 
Wilson at GWilson@CassD63.org. 

Sincerely, 

Kerry J.Foderaro 
Kerry J. Foderaro 
Superintendent of Schools 
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